

March 15, 2007

Captain Dave Carey, USN (ret.)

Dear Captain Carey:

One of the most difficult things I have to do each year is to compose a thank you letter that adequately expresses the service you did for us by speaking to our group. How do you thank someone who inspires you to do more than you thought you could? Who sums up life's most trying moments with a smile? Someone who by virtue of his immense sacrifices gave you the chance to enjoy his story of torture, enlightenment, and triumph while sitting in a luxurious hotel room eating chocolate biscotti?

I can't. Just know that you have 40 very grateful, new fans and that I will always be one of your most awe-struck admirers.

Thank you, Dave, for being who you are.

All the best,

Priscilla Trescott, CAE Deputy Executive Director